
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 3, 2022 

 

Select Board 

Town of Chilmark 

401 Middle Road  

P. O. Box 119 

Chilmark, MA 02535 

 

Dear Select Board, 

 

I would like to be reappointed to the Harbor Advisory Committee.  

  

As you know, I am an abutter to the harbor and have lived in Chilmark all my life.  I have a long-standing 

concern for keeping the harbor and Menemsha a thriving fishing village. I hope that you will reappoint 

me to the Harbor Advisory Committee so that I may help to maintain the character of Menemsha and its 

continued existence as a fishing village, that has disappeared from so many other towns. 

 

I am currently the Chairperson of the Security Camera Working Group, do not know if that needs 

reappointment, but if it does, I would like to stay on that to see it to completion ASAP. 

  

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

  

Deborah Hancock 

 

cc: Jennifer Christy, Town Clerk 


